
                                Super Spring Luncheon 13 March 2019  

We had a Super Spring Luncheon with Super Hornet Strike Fighter Squadron Two-One-
Three, the Blacklions. CO CDR Patrick Baker and XO CDR Leslie Mintz were our guests. 
CDR Baker gave an outstanding presentation and answered many questions afterwards. 
We have great appreciation for the men and women of Two-One-Three and our 
relationship with them.  

 

 

 


